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Dear Mr. Kennedy: 
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Enclosed is a copy of the radiological emergency preparedness final report for the Grand Gulf Nuclear 
Station Medical Services Drill drills evaluated on October 27, 2016. FEMA Region VI staff evaluated the 
Riverland Medical Center and the Northeast Louisiana Ambulance Service. Five Level 2 Findings were 
identified and corrected during the drill. In addition, one plan issue was identified during the drill. 

Based on the results of the drill, the offsite radiological emergency response plans and preparedness· for 
the State of Louisiana and the affected local jurisdictions are deemed adequate to provide reasonable 
assurance that appropriate measures can be taken to protect the health and safety of the public in the event 
of a radiological emergency. Therefore, 44 CFR Part 350 approval of the offsite radiological emergency 
response plans and preparedness for the State of Louisiana-specific to Grand GulfNuclear Station will 
remain in effect. 

A copy of this report was forwarded to the U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission Document Control 
Desk in Rockville, Maryland. Should you have questions, please contact me at (940) 898-5398. 

Enclosure 

cc: DHS/FEMA HQ-Vanessa Quinn 
LDEQ - Brian Riche 
GOHSEP - Clayton Smith 
GGNS - Jeff Seiter 

Nan Williams 
RAC Chair 
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